
GLWA Meeting Notes 10.11.19 

There was not a quorum so nothing was voted on today, just discussion. 

- By-Laws are still in the draft stage. A few points of discussion regarding the by-laws were: 
o Suggestion was made to have an odd # for the council (currently set at 8/ 5 quorum) 
o Public comment likely to be kept at the standard 3 minutes 
o Will need to decide if they want to add a secretary to the council 

- No chairperson or vice chairperson yet due to no quorum. 
- Reviewed Lead & Copper Rule 
- Reviewed GLWA’s role 
- Reviewed GLWA’s public awareness campaign materials  

o Focused on materials that explain how lead gets in the water & how to determine if 
your pipes at home are lead. 

o GLWA is in the process of creating videos to use for their campaign. If a GLWA member 
needs help in creating videos specific to their communities GLWA has resources to help. 

 

 




























